

1313 Sherman Street, Room 718 Denver, CO 80203

October 26, 2018

Mr. David Simpson, General Manager Jean Van Pelt, Project Coordinator St. Charles Mesa Water District 1397 Aspen Road Pueblo, CO 81006

Re:

Long-Term Potable Water Supply to the Zinno Subdivision WSRF Grant Contract number POGG1 CT2018-370

## NOTICE OF GRANT PROJECT CLOSEOUT

Dear Mr. Simpson and Ms. Van Pelt:

Mauro

This letter is to advise you that the grant provided by CWCB for the Project referenced above has been closed out. The CWCB has paid all applicable project charges submitted and the total amount disbursed under this grant contract was \$75,000.

It has been a pleasure working with you on the successful completion of this project. Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Anna Mauss, P.E. Project Manager

Grant Contract Amount = \$75,000.00 Expended Amount = \$75,000.00

